April 7, 19486,

Lenexa, Kansas.

Dear Kenneth:

Thanks for your greeting and kind words regarding a very
- 0ld man who people think is youmg. Ithniooorywtnuy
thothingl you do, bu'b remember - we lnmow owr agel

Sinecerely,

redlny Director of Physical Bducation,
 FCA:AH -~ Varsity Basketball Coach,




